

Gisburn Road Community Primary School BARNOLDSWICK BB18 5LS

office@gisburnroad.com 01282 812287

gisburnroad.com

I<sup>st</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Bradley, is currently recovering from unplanned emergency surgery. Unfortunately, she will be absent from school for this coming week whilst she rests and recovers.

During this time the class will be covered by familiar staff. Mrs Toor will teach at the start of the week with Mrs Shaw teaching on Thursday and Friday. Mrs Shaw knows the children very well and together with Mrs Toor, will ensure that learning begins and continues smoothly.

We wish Mrs Bradley a speedy recovery and look forward to welcoming her back very soon. Thank you for your support and cooperation during this time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Nicola Walker

Co-Headteacher







